## Coach and Livestock Newsletter

Vol 1. July 2018

<u>Carriages</u> – Ephraim and Lester Fischer from Double E carriages came down on Tuesday to begin taking measurements for our new sociables. This is the first step in having two new sociables built for 2019.



<u>Training</u> – Mrs. Washington and Mr. Madison have begun carriage driving training. They will be out driving single and eventually pairs in the HA in the coming months. Our newest coachman Renee will be out on the street next week.





**Sheep**- This past breeding season we had 14 lambs.

<u>Cattle</u>- All the calves are doing well. We have recently bred the shorthorns and the remaining Devons.

<u>Horses</u>- Buckshot is continuing to progress in become a carriage horse. He has become a stellar single horse so far. Frido is out on the street. He will be doing half days with Zander for a while before we put him in as an everyday horse. Isabella is continuing to heal. She will be going back to the vet for a pregnancy check soon so keep your fingers crossed.

## Coach and Livestock Newsletter

Oct 1 July 2018

**<u>Dogs-</u>** With the heat continuing to rise, the Liberty dogs are staying inside. They can be found at the visitor center every day from 3-4pm as well as at the Art Museum on Wednesday's from 1:30-2:30pm.